commentletters

10-17-16 SWRCB Clerk

From: Karen Morais < kmorais@bpfcpa.com>
Date: Monday, October 17, 2016 at 8:44 AM

To: DeeDee D'Adamo < dorene.dadamo@waterboards.ca.gov >

Subject: Water

Dear Ms. D Adamo,

I want to let you know how devastating this water grab will be to my family. Not only to my immediate family, but my extended family who farm in Stanislaus County. Our family has farmed in Stanislaus County since the early part of the Twentieth Century. My grandparents immigrated to the United States and worked hard on their American Dream. The farm that my brother and I farm has been in our family since 1954. If you take away our water, we will lose the farm as we will not be able to farm. I implore you to look at the science of this and not take away our livelihood. Not only will this affect my brother and me, it will also impact our employees, the water master, the farm supply store and the others in Stanislaus County who depend on farming for their livelihood.

Kind regards, Karen Morais

The information contained in this electronic trainsmission is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated addressee indicated, and is intended to be privileged and/or confidential. If the reader of this electronic transmission is not the intended recipient or addressee, you are hereby notified that you have received this electronic transmission in error, and that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this electronic transmission or any of the information contained herein, in any manner whatsoever, is strictly prohibited.